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Livestock owners missing animals should call officials 

Owners should call New Mexico Livestock Board or county sheriff’s office 
  

Albuquerque – Livestock owners who are missing livestock as a result of the wildfires in 
New Mexico – or who are unsure whether their animals are located where they are 
supposed to be – should contact either the New Mexico Livestock Board at 505-841-6161 
or their county sheriff’s office. 
 
Livestock owners may also call their local New Mexico Livestock Board Inspector directly. 
 
For other agriculture-related assistance needed as a result of the wildfires, visit the state of 
New Mexico’s wildfire resource page. 
 

https://www.nmlbonline.com/inspectors
https://www.nmdhsem.org/2022-wildfires/
https://www.nmdhsem.org/2022-wildfires/

